
Submitter: Ruth Herbert 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2005 

Dear Legislators,  

I urge you to support HB 2005.  In my mind, I am unable to imagine a use for 

undetectable firearms other than to try to circumvent the law.  People who have 

nothing to hide would have no use for a ghost gun other than perhaps to impress 

some friends.  Getting around metal detectors, avoiding background checks, having a 

gun that is not traceable point to "bad guys with guns".  I believe keeping guns away 

from bad guys is a solidly bipartisan goal. 

Thank you for your consideration and your vote in support 


